
  

 

August 12, 2018 

Welcome from Pastor Bob 

Whether you're a first time visitor or a long time part of our St. 

Paul family, I'm glad you've joined us in worship today. This is the 

last week of our series, "Making Life Matter." Today we are 

looking to the story Joshua to learn about living "A Life of 

Encouragement." What do disciples of Christ need to remain 

encouraged and energized by God's purpose and God's work 

when the outcome is still uncertain? 

  

I want to thank all our volunteers who helped to prep for the 

Jubilee and who showed up on Jubilee day last week to serve 

hundreds of kids from our community. I am so inspired by our St. 

Paul Serve Team and the generosity of all the donations that 

made this event possible! Be sure to check the back page of the 

bulletin, and our Facebook, for pictures from the Jubilee.  

 

To keep up with what's going on at St. Paul, take this bulletin 

home, visit our website - stpaulumc.org, or follow our Facebook: 

StPaulUMCLargo. I'm so glad you're part of the work we're doing 

for the Lord here at St. Paul! 

Bob Martin, Senior Pastor 

Be sure to check the back 

page of this bulletin, and our 

facebook StPaulUMCLargo 

for pictures! 
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JOIN OUR MAILING LIST 
SIGN UP ON THE CONNECT CARD 

 

VISIT OUR WEBSITE: www.stpaulumc.org 

FOLLOW OUR FACEBOOK 

StPaulUMCLargo 

OR INSTAGRAM 

StPaulUMCLargoFL 

VISIT OUR CONNECTION CENTER 
If you have questions or would like to talk to someone about St. 

Paul and what we offer, visit the Connection Center to the side 

of the lobby.  

WORSHIP at 9 AM 
 

  Prelude                       Aaron Cassette, Accompanist 

  Introit       All Hail the Power of Jesus' Name 

  Welcome                                Dr. Robert Williams, Worship Leader  

*Greet  Oh How He Loves You And Me  

*Hymns     On Jordan's Stormy Banks                                     No. 724 

  O Worship the King                                           No. 73 

*Apostles' Creed                                         No. 881 

  Back to School Blessing 

*Prayer with Lord's Prayer                                      Pastor Pam Dubov 

  Offertory         Down To The River to Pray                     Sanctuary Choir  
*Doxology Praise God, From Whom...                 No. 94 

  Prayer of Thanksgiving 

  Transitional Song Be Thou My Vision              No. 451 

  Message                "A Life of Encouragement"         Pastor Bob Martin 

Joshua 1:1-5 

  Directed Prayer 

*Closing Hymn       Precious Name                            No. 536 

*Benediction                                      

*Postlude  

 

  *Please stand, if you are able. 
 

If you need assistance,  let an usher know.   

Baby changing tables are located in both men and women’s restrooms. 

 

9 AM Greeters: Kinga Low and Val Berg 

10:30 AM Greeters: Deb and Garett Digman, Becky Carter 
 
 

VISITING US TODAY? 
If you're visiting us today, welcome! We hope you find St. Paul a 

comfortable place to worship and that you feel God's love.  To find 

out more about us we invite you to: 

Turn to page 9 for the Prayer List. 

The Growth Guide is a weekly e-mail with 

devotionals based on Sunday's message. 

Scripture, challenge questions, and more 

take you deeper into the topic and help 

you keep in touch with the Lord all week 

long. If you would like to receive the 

Growth Guide by email, you can sign up 

on the Connect Card on page 3 of this 

bulletin. The Growth Guide is also posted 

on our website under the Past Messages 

section. 

Watch or Listen to Past Messages 
Our past messages are available as both 

video and audio on our website. Watch 

or listen to the messages you missed, or 

the ones you want to hear again. Past 

Growth Guides are also available. Visit 

the "Past Messages" page under the 

"Worship" menu. You can also download 

past messages from itunes; just search 

for St. Paul UMC.  

 

Upper Room 
We have copies of the Upper Room de-

votional book available for purchase in 

the Connection Center or at the church 

office. 

 

Lost and Found 
If you lose something on Sunday, like an 

earring, a sweater or glasses, check the 

church office lost and found during the 

week. Give us a call at 727-584-8165 

and we will check to see if your item has 

been turned in. 

 

Connection Center 
Our Connection Center is located in the 

room to the side of the sanctuary. Stop 

by if you have any questions, need infor-

mation, or would like to speak to some-

one about St. Paul. 

 

Requested a Name Badge? 
If you requested a name badge, don't 

forget to pick it up in the Connection 

Center! Badges are usually ready to be 

picked up the week after requested.  
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Online Giving 
It's easier than ever to give online, make 

payments or set up one time or recur-

ring contributions. Visit stpaulumc.org 

and click the Give link at the top of the 

page or use this QR code. Our new Giving page is 

more user friendly than ever!  

 

You can pay by ACH (e-check) or by credit/debit card. 

We ask that you check the box when making a credit 

card payment to add 3% to your payment or gift and 

offset the fee we are charged for each online pay-

ment. There is no fee for ACH payments. 

 

Flowers 
This week's flowers were given by: 

 

 Evelyn Spears, in loving memory of my husband, 

Kent Spears 
 

If you would like to honor an event or a special person 

with flowers, you can give a flower bouquet to the Glo-

ry of God. Call the church office at 584-8165 or e-mail 

us at church@stpaulumc.org to make an order and 

share your inscription. Bouquets are $40. You can 

pick up the flowers after the second worship or do-

nate them to members who are in the hospital. 

 

Please Enter Through the Double Doors 
In an effort to better secure our building on Sunday 

mornings, we ask that you enter through the main 

double doors. All other outside doors leading to the 

sanctuary building will be locked Sunday morning for 

security. Thank you for your cooperation!  

 

St. Paul United Methodist Church 

CONNECT CARD 
Use this card to record your attendance and share your 

prayer requests, needs and interests.  Tear off and re-

turn it in the offering plate, the basket in the lobby, or 

the Connection Center. You do not need to fill out the 

entire card, only the parts that apply to you! 
 

Date: August 12, 2018        9 AM        10:30 AM 

Name: 

 

E-mail: 

Phone: 

Address: 

 
 

       Please update my information. 
 

I am a: 

         1st Time Guest  2nd Time Guest 

         Regular Attendee  Member(s) 

         Winter Resident: Here from _______ to ________ 
     

I came today because: 

 I drove by                     I visited the website 

 I've been here before         I received a mailing 

 I was invited by 

 Other: 
 

I want to join your e-mail list: 

 Weekly Pastor's E-Note        Growth Guide 
 

 Weekly St. Paul Newsletter Children 

 Students 

         Other: 
  

Be sure to put your e-mail address at the top of the card! 

 

How can we pray for you? 

 

 

 

  

For Military Prayer List 

Do NOT publish in bulletin. 

Do NOT include on prayer chain. 

I would like to connect with a Stephen Minister. 

Don’t forget to fill out the other side! 

NO  

PRESSURE 

10:30  AM WORSHIP  
 

A typical 10:30 a.m. worship at St. Paul lasts 

about an hour. Worship is filled with current 

Christian music from our praise band. You are 

invited to sing along with the words on the 

screens, or simply enjoy the music. You'll notice 

there is a time in our worship to give financially. 

This is how we support the ministries and mis-

sions of our church. We hope you experience the 

love of God with us today! 

NO  

PRESSURE 

PASSIONATE  

MUSIC 

ABOUT 

60 MIN. 

Home 

Cell 

First Name, Middle Initial, Last Name 
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St. Paul United Methodist Church 

CONNECT CARD 
Use this card to record your attendance and share your 

prayer requests, needs and interests.  Tear off and 

return it in the offering plate, the basket in the lobby, 

or the Connection Center. You do not need to fill out 

the entire card, only the parts that apply to you! 
 

I am interested in: 

 Rededicating my life to Jesus 

 Being baptized 

 Becoming a member 

 Joining a Small Group 

 Serving at the church 

 How: 

 Serving in the community 

 How: 

 Learning more about St. Paul ministries 

 Specifically: 

Taking a Spiritual Gifts Assessment 
 

Other: 
 

I need a name tag for: 
(Name tags can be picked up in the Connection Center to the side 

of the lobby two weeks after your request is placed.) 

 

Don’t forget to fill out the other side! 

Remember to fill out the other side with your name and contact info! 

I would like to help with: 

Too many times people only know what 

churches are against. We want the conver-

sation to be about what St. Paul is FOR. We 

are FOR our neighbors, our community, 

families, elders, first responders, local 

businesses, those in need… We are FOR 

kindness, generosity, and positive change. 

We are FOR sharing God's love with our 

community. We are FOR Pinellas.  

Being FOR Pinellas means reaching out to 

our community and showing them what 

God's love is all about. It also means lifting 

up the people in our community who are 

making Pinellas a great place to be!  

 

If you have a social media account, share 

the positive things you see in our commu-

nity, or positive things you're doing, with 

the hashtag #FORpinellas.  

 

 

Wear your FOR Pinellas shirt in the commu-

nity and if anyone asks you what it means, 

tell them that St. Paul is FOR our communi-

ty, and FOR them! If you don't have your 

FOR Pinellas shirt yet, you can get one for 

$5 in the Connection Center or at the 

church office.  

 

 

Carry FOR Pinellas cards with you and 

share them with people in the community 

who are doing something great or with peo-

ple with whom you are sharing a random 

act of kindness. 

Serving the Homeless on Sunday 
 

Memorial/Funeral Hosts 
 

Church Auction 
 

Golf Tournament 
 

Jump Start    Adult    HS Tutor    HS Mentor 
 

Livestream Team 
 

Hospitality Team 

 

I plan to attend: 
 Griefshare—Tuesdays starting August 28 
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Adult Studies 

Adult Sunday Morning Classes 
Adults of any age are invited to join one of our Sunday 

school classes: 
 

9:15 a.m. Sunday school class 
Room 202 in Bldg C 

 

10:15 a.m. Sunday school classes 
Inspirations - Purple Door Classroom (101) in Bldg C  

Bereans - Conference Room 2 in Bldg B 

Friendship—Room 201 (Community Room) - CLEC 
 

 

 

Griefshare Begins August 28 
Tuesdays | 6 p.m. | Room 106—Carpenter's Room (CLEC) 

If you're suffering from grief over the loss of a loved 

one, we invite you to Griefshare. This thirteen week 

support group for anyone over the age of 18 who has 

lost a loved one meets on Tuesdays at 6 p.m. starting 

on August 28.  Come and share the journey through 

grief with others who understand what you're going 

through. Weekly meetings include informational vide-

os, group discussion and support, and a workbook 

with personal study exercises to help you work through 

the grieving process.  You do not have to attend every 

week, just come when you can. If you're interested in 

attending, please call the church office at 727-584-8165 or 

fill out the Connect Card.  

Hannah Circle 
Heritage House Outreach Meeting 

Join Hannah Circle this Tuesday, 

August 14 in room 201 

(Community Room) of the Chris-

tian Life Enrichment Center at 7 p.m.  Hannah 

Circle is starting an outreach to the Heritage 

House, a small local assisted living facility. This 

Tuesday is our kick-off meeting for the outreach, 

and we will be putting together gift bags for the 

residents, reviewing information provided from 

the activity director and identifying date(s) when 

our circle can be on the activity calendar at this 

facility. Do you have gifts or time to share, an 

hour once or twice a month? If so, we would love 

you to join us for this kick off meeting and find 

out more about how you can be part of the out-

reach.  

 

Small Groups at St. Paul are formed by up to twelve 

people who meet to support each other in their 

faith journey and to "do life together." The groups 

meet regularly to: 
 

 Grow in their personal relationship with God.  

 Connect with other believers through worship, 

study, prayer, praise and service.  

 Support each person in their faith walk.  

 Be the hands and feet of Jesus by serving with-

in their group, church and community.  

 Enjoy fun and fellowship together. 
 

If you would like to be part of a Small Group and 

forge a bond with other believers fill out the Con-

nect Card on page 4 or contact Senior Director of 

Ministry Bobby Van Duyne at 727-584-8165 x233 

or bobby.v@stpaulumcg.org. 

This Friday night, August 17, at 6:30 p.m. in the CLEC the 

Handicapable Ministry is hosting an ice cream social and 

old time hymn sing, led by our St. Paul UMC Choir.  
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BLDG C 

BLDG B 

BLDG A 

SPUMCLighthouse 

Student Ministry  
6th-12th Grade 

Alison Van Duyne, Student Ministry  

Director, alison.v@stpaulumc.org 

Sunday Night 

As followers of Jesus, we’re part of a movement 

that began thousands of years ago—a movement 

that’s still alive today! It’s called the church. In this 

series, we’ll explore exactly how the early church 

began this movement. As we do, we’ll discover 

that, like them, we can move forward further and 

faster when we’re following Jesus together.  

 

TONIGHT: TOGETHER WE ARE BRAVER 
 

Students are invited to join us in the Mariposa 

Cafe for dinner at 5:30 p.m. followed by group 

games, exciting crowd breakers, passion-

ate worship, biblical teaching, and a chance to 

connect with others through Small Groups. Dinner 

is $3. Register in advance on our website. Time 

together ends at 8 p.m.  
 

Student Ministry Fall Retreat 
H A W T H O R N E ,  F L  |  S E P T .  1 4 - 1 6  

Middle and High School students are invited to a 

Fall Retreat at a lake house in Hawthorne, FL, 

from September 14-16. Join us for worship and 

time in God's Word, meals together, swimming, 

tubing, fishing, s'mores and more fun together. 

We'll leave from the church at 4:30 p.m. on Friday 

and arrive home on Sunday, Sept. 16 by 3 p.m.  
 

Cost: $25. Plus money for two road meals. 
 

Reserve Your Spot. We have room for 30 students 

and it's first come, first served. Reserve your spot 

by submitting a check or cash to St. Paul or 

by paying through the online giving page on our 

website: stpaulumc.org 

 

 

Children Infant– 5th Grade, Kaitie Zimmerman, 

Director of Children's Ministry, Kaitie.j@stpaulumc.org 

Sunday Morning: Lil’ Kidz Care 

Lil’ Kidz Nursery Care is available today for infants to 

4-year-olds, at 8:45 a.m. in the nursery building (Bldg 

B) next to the sanctuary. Sign in and you will be given 

a card that you will need to pick-up your child. 

 

Sunday Morning: Preschool & K-5  
Preschool and K-5 are invited to attend their own 

worship and lessons in the Children's Ministry Center 

in Bldg C at both 9 and 10:30 a.m. 

Our Current Teaching Series: The Hunt 
This month we are learning that wisdom is worth 

searching for. Each week we'll focus on ways to be 

wise based on scripture. "If any of you needs wis-

dom, you should ask God for it. He will give it to you.” 

James 1:5, NIrV  

StPaulChildrensMinistry 
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There are many ways of being bap-

tized, sprinkling water, pouring, sub-

mersion…  Baptism is not about what 

we do, but about what God does and 

all forms of baptism include the 

same measure of God's grace. So 

why are we baptizing on the beach? 

By joining together and being bap-

tized at the beach we are taking our 

faith public! We want everyone to 

know about our God and our commit-

ment to Jesus!  

 

Being baptized at the beach involves 

being submerged fully under the wa-

ter with the support of the pastors 

and their helpers. 

In the United Methodist Church, we 

only baptize one time because we 

don't believe that God needs a 

"redo." However, if you would like to 

recommit yourself, we invite you to 

be submerged and remember your 

baptism with us on the beach. 

Yes! This to be a church-wide cele-

bration! We invite you to be part of 

the celebration and join us for a meal 

and worship on the beach. 
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Jumpstart is our middle school mentoring ministry for 

the students of Largo Middle School. As the new 

school year begins we will need volunteers to fill the 

following roles:  

 

Adult Supervisors 
Adult Supervisors oversee high school tutors and mid-

dle school students. An education background is not 

required, just a willingness to get to know students and 

to help where they can. We also need adults to help 

serve dinner and clean up, and to oversee games and 

recreation in the gym.  

 

High school tutors 
Tutors must have at least one advanced or AP class. 

Students can use their volunteer time towards the 

Bright Futures scholarship, which requires community 

service, or for National Honors Society hours.  

 

High school mentors 

High school students can also earn community service 

hours by mentoring our middle school students during 

dinner or gym time from 6:00-7:30 p.m. AP and honors 

classes are not required for this time slot.  

 

If you are interested in serving at Jumpstart in any of these 

ways, fill out the Connect Card or contact our Student Minis-

try Director, Alison Van Duyne at alison.v@stpaulumc.org or 

727-584-8165 x234. 

 

Help with St. Paul Golf Classic 
The third annual St. Paul Golf Classic to raise funds for 

St. Paul's budget is on Saturday, October 27 at 1 p.m.! 

Registration for your foursome will begin this month, 

but we also need people to help prep for the tourna-

ment, register participants, and more. If you're interest-

ed in helping, sign up on the Connect Card. 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Painters Needed at 

Carpenter's Shop  
We have an urgent 

need for people to paint 

wooden toys at the Car-

penter's Shop. The toys 

are given to first re-

sponders to help them 

connect with and comfort children in crisis. We need 

people to use our spray system, and also to do detail 

painting. No experience necessary—we will teach you 

everything you need to know! You do not need to sign 

up in advance, just join us at the Druid campus 

(2039 Druid Rd. in Clearwater) Tuesday through 

Thursday mornings from 9 a.m. until noon. 

 

Funeral/Memorial Hosts and Hostesses 
When we hold a funeral or a memorial service at St. 

Paul, volunteers from our Funeral Ministry help to 

host. Duties include turning on lights and lighting 

candles, arranging flowers, placing signs and 

guestbook, and assisting the family. If you are inter-

ested in serving by helping grieving families, please 

fill out the Connect Card on page 4. 

 

Join our Livestream 

Team 
We need people to help 

stream our worship 

online each Sunday. You 

do not need any experi-

ence—anyone can learn! 

We can also use people 

to run the lyrics on the screens and do other jobs dur-

ing worship. If you are interested in serving, fill out 

the Connect Card or contact Snr. Director of Music &  

Worship Arts, Laurel Fortuna: laurel.f@stpaulumc.org. 

 

Hospitality Help 
We're looking for team members  to help with re-

freshments in the courtyard on Sundays. Can you 

help with making coffee or cleaning up after the re-

freshments are served? Fill out the Connect Card and 

we will contact you with more details about when and 

how you can help.  
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Making a Prayer Request 
Write your prayer request on the Connect Card and drop it in in the of-

fering plate. You can call our prayer line at any time: 559-PRAY (7729). 

Hear Our Prayer 

Please pray for these people with immediate prayer needs: 

A. Ann 

Aaron Medlin 

Aaron W 

AC Issues 

Alan Nuytten 

All Pinellas County 

Teachers & Students 

Allison Hall 

Andrew Medlin 

Aubrie & Jessi 

Audrey Talbert 

B & F Suarez 

Baby Charlotte 

Bev Grimes 

Blaze Rockwell 

Bob & Troy Hartel 

Brad Jones 

Brandy, Kami & Kara 

Bri & Family 

Bruce Medlin 

Bud 

Bud Haskell 

C Smith 

Cad & David M 

Caroline Fields 

Carolyn Goodwin 

Catheryn Timberlake 

Cathy, Dale & Amy 

Charles Stance Family 

Cherish 

Children & Families 

served at Jubilee 

Children, youth, wom-

en 

Cliff Armbruster 

Dave & Do 

Donna Ryan 

Duane Wells 

Faith Bishop 

Family of Bridgett Hal-

pin 

Fred, Lainey, Bob 

Russo 

Friend of L Jennings 

Gary Craddick 

Gavin & Mom 

Gilbert Quinn  

Greg & Family 

Hana Hayex 

Harold & Shirley Reg-

ister 

Harriett Phillips 

Jace Michael 

Jackson 

James & Betty Hog-

gatt 

Jan Dale 

Jeff Mitchell 

Jenny Walter 

Jim 

Jim Lucky 

Joan Browder 

Joan Pitts 

John Dibble 

John Fady 

Josh DeLorch 

Josiah Seitz 

Kat Farhangi 

Kenneth A. 

Kenneth Packard 

Kevin Thompson 

Kim Morris 

Kim Sudano 

Kristi Burslem 

Kristina 

Leane 

Libby Burke 

Linda Weaver Hank 

Lois Thomson 

Lori Nelson 

Margie Stillwell 

Mark LaPolla 

Mary 

Meg, Jake, Dom & 

Char 

Meghan Timberlake 

Michael P White 

Mike & Family 

Mike Gusella 

Mike Whelan 

Ninfa 

Our Country 

Pastor Bob 

Pat & Brian Greely 

Patrick McMillan 

Patty Morgan 

Penny McElyea 

Penny Upp 

Peter H 

Randy Parrett 

Rich Stemboroski 

Richard Buckley 

Ron & Wanda Barker 

Ron Barker 

Ron Fowler 

Ron, Mike, Samantha, 

Shirley 

Russ's sister, Joan 

Sally Misuraca 

Sandy, Sheila & Bob 

Scott & Family 

Shirley 

Stan Neff 

Stephanie Prevost 

Steve Harvey 

Teachers & school 

children 

Ted Pelyak 

Terry B 

The Guth Family 

The Merm Family 

The Seitz Family 

Tina Panzanella and 

family 

Todd Smyzer 

Tome & Faye 

Tommy 

Travis Ward 

Trevor Birt 

Triss Master's Family 

Vin D'Angelo 

Volunteers for Jubilee 

Walker-Huff Family 

Welch Family 

Zackary Kueker 

Coming this Week 
 

 

Sunday, August 12 

Courtyard Coffee     8:30 AM 

Lil’ Kidz Nursery       8:30 AM 

Worship        9:00 AM 

Children's Worship    9:00 AM 

Sunday School     9:15 AM 

Bereans    10:15 AM 

Friendship   10:15 AM 

Inspirations   10:15 AM 

Worship     10:30 AM 

Children's Worship  10:30 AM 

Homeless Meal     3:30 PM 

Student Ministry     5:30 PM 

 

Monday, August 13 

Pinellas County—First Day of School 

Girl Scouts    6:00 PM 

Boy Scouts    7:00 PM 

 

Tuesday,  August 14 

Sonrise Men's Study    6:30 AM 

Toy Making     9:00 AM 

UMW: Hannah                  7:00 PM 

 
Wednesday, August 15 

 

Toy Making     9:00 AM 

Handicapable     6:15 PM 

 
Thursday, August 16 

Men's Bible Study    7:00 AM 

Toy Making     9:00 AM 

Choir Rehearsal                      7:00 PM 

 
Friday, August 17 

Church Office Closed 

Handi Ice Cream Social       6:30 PM 

 
Saturday, August 18 

Soaring Eagles     8:00 AM 

Basketball     8:15 AM 

 

* 

 

If you have an event to schedule,  

contact us at 584-8165 or e-mail  

kerry.k@stpaulumc.org 
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Address: 1199 Highland Avenue in Largo, 33770  

Phone: (727) 584-8165  | Prayer: (727) 559-PRAY 

Office Hours:  9 a.m.—5 p.m., Monday-Thursday  

E-mail: church@stpaulumc.org | www.stpaulumc.org 

The Reverend Bob Martin, Senior Pastor 

The Reverend Pam Dubov, Minister of Outreach and Missions  

Back to School Jubilee 
About 100 families and 250 kids joined us at St. Paul 

on Saturday, August 4. The kids received school sup-

plies, backpacks and shoe vouchers to prepare them 

for the school year, but the day was more than just 

giving out supplies to those who need them. The chil-

dren and their families also got to sing VBS songs and 

make crafts, receive Bibles, and experience the love of 

Christ through our wonderful volunteers. Thank you to 

everyone who served and made the day special for 

hundreds of families. We also want to thank everyone 

who donated supplies or money to the Jubilee. Your 

donations made it possible to reach beyond our com-

munity and provide school supplies, beds, and more to 

orphan refugee children who are being served by Car-

olyn Goodwin, our missionary in Uganda. God is doing 

great things through you and St. Paul! 

Thank You, 100  

Dresses Seamstresses! 
I want to take a moment to 

thank all the seamstresses 

that made dresses for us 

this year. So thank you: 

Kathleen, Edwina, Donna, 

Laura, Patty, Nancy, Con-

nie, Judy, Cathy, Sandy, 

Sue, and Linda. Please for-

give me if I have forgotten 

you! Thank you for blessing 

the girls with a new dress made with hands and 

hearts of love! You are incredible!!   

Love you all, Kathy 

Handi Ziti Meal Made Possible By Volunteers 
Wednesday evening, August 1, 

Handicapable members and 

friends were treated to a deli-

cious meal of ziti that was lov-

ingly prepared by Jewls and 

her husband Rod McMillan. 

Jewls and Rod are exceptional 

cooks and often prepare 

meals for the children, stu-

dents and other ministries of 

the church. Helping serve the 

meal were Kaitie Zimmerman, 

Director of the Children’s Ministry, her husband Aus-

tin, and several of our Handicapable volunteers. 

Thank you all for serving our Handicapable and mak-

ing this special meal possible!  

 

In addition to the delicious meal, Handicapable cele-

brated the life of long-time Handi member, Patty Dar-

cy, during their worship service. Patty went to be with 

the Lord on July 28, and we thank God for the love 

and support she found in her Handicapable family. Visit our Facebook for more pictures: StPaulUMCLargo 

Rod & Jewls McMillan 

mailto:mail@stpaulumc.org

